
Northwest Dental Services will reduce 
the number of Oregon Health Plan (OHP) 
clients they serve  in Malheur County. 
Beginning November 1, 2006, we will 
enroll eligible OHP Plus clients in your 
household with ODS Community Health.

This Means
Your household members who are 
eligible for OHP Plus dental coverage 
will receive dental care from an ODS 
Community Health dentist from now on. 
The OHP Plus covered benefi ts will not 
change. You will have to change to a new 
primary care dentist starting in November.

ODS Community Health will send you 
information about its OHP services and 
providers.

A Primary Care Dentist will continue 
to:
� Provide or coordinate your dental 

services and treatments.
� Keep your dental records in one place 

to give you better service.
� Be your fi rst contact when you need 

dental care.
� Arrange for your specialty or hospital 

care when needed.

Important Information
November 1, 2006, enrollment in a new dental plan

Benefi t of managed care
Eligible household members will have 
guaranteed access to dental care.

Medical Care ID
Field (8a) and (8b) of your November 
OMAP Medical Care ID will list your 
household members’ new dental plan.

Native Americans are not required 
to be in managed care
If you are a Native American, you can 
choose to be enrolled in a dental plan or 
receive dental services from any dentist 
who will take your OMAP Medical Care 
ID. Contact your worker if you do not 
want to be enrolled in this plan.

Questions?
�Call your caseworker if you need 

this notice in a larger print size or 
different format, or if you wish to 
change dental plans.

�Call the OMAP Client Advisory 
     Services Unit at 1-800-273-0557 
      if you have questions about this 
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